Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Spah, Joe (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, October 14, 2016 10:22 AM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: ROW Hearing Request - Lighting Issue

FYI

From: Spah, Joe (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, October 14, 2016 10:21 AM

To: Stadsklev, Tom (CI-StPaul); McNamara, John (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Farraher, Beverly (CI-StPaul)

Subject: ROW Hearing Request - Lighting Issue

The property at 400 Bates has a newly installed street light. Not sure if it is a City installed light, but the resident (Mr.
Rosenbaum) is requesting that the light be shaded or re-oriented so that it does not shine directly on his property.

Could Traffic Ops look into the issue and touch base with Mr. Rosenbaum?
His phone number is 651-774-1279.

Thanks.

Joe A. Spah, P.E.

Assistant City Engineer
Department of Public Works
Street Maintenance Division
873 North Dale Street

Saint Paul, MN 55103

Office: 651-266-9714

Fax: 651-266-9736

'ioe.srah@ci.stpauI.mn.us

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America




